
 

 
 
 
 
 

 Friday 15th May 2020 
 

To all our wonderful Crossdale and Keyworth Primary children, 

This week our letter is dedicated to superheroes! Every Thursday we clap for all the critical workers 

helping with the current crisis and the Banksy artwork below portrays this beautifully.  

However, this week’s letter is to celebrate a different group of superheroes and that is you and your 

grown-ups! So, here is a little ditty for you all…  

S is for all being super and staying safe whilst coping with this new way of life, 

U is for ups and downs, we’ve all had a little strife! 

P is for being patient and waiting to see all the people that we miss, 

E for everyone back together again, one day that will be bliss! 

R is for remembering that the teachers are very proud of you, 

H is for hard work and helping hands, together we will pull through!  

E is for endurance, some days may feel like a bit of a test, 

R is for remembering to listen to your grownups and always do your best! 

O is for opportunities to learn something new, there’s always a silver lining and each day brings 

something different to do! 

So, remember that you and your grownups are really heroes too, this 

time is hard for everyone and you are all doing brilliantly! 

We miss you all very much and we are sending you all massive AIR 

HUGS! 

Lots of love to you and your family, stay safe and be kind! 

 

Mr Cresswell, and all the staff from Crossdale and Keyworth Primary  
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